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It’s hard to believe it, but the season of Lent is upon us. Ash Wednesday, which 
falls on Valentine’s Day this year, marks the start of this season, which is often 
marked by penitence, restraint, and prayer. Many people, religious and non-
religious alike, choose this time of year to observe a time of fasting. More recently, 
church leaders across denominations have encouraged members to take on rather 
than give up something. Make Lent about enrichment, the thinking goes. Take out 
the guilt and open up space for growing something new. 
 
Whether you choose to “take something on” or “give something up”, using this Len-
ten season as a time for intentionality can be powerful. By choosing an intention for 
the season, it reminds us of why this season matters – of what it is preparing us for. 
As I find myself preparing for Lent, I keep coming back to comments that I have 
heard from members about their desire to better know the Bible. So many times, this 
will come up in conversation. People feel as though they just don’t know the Bible 
like they wish they did. They may have gone to Bible studies at church, but their 
sense of the book as a whole feels lacking.   
 
With that in mind, I’d like to offer a church-wide option this Lent: to read the Bible 
– the whole thing, cover to cover – starting Ash Wednesday. It might sound daunt-
ing, but if we commit to read (or listen) for around 40 minutes each day, we can get 
through the entire Bible in 90 days, which just happens to bring us to Pentecost Sun-
day (May 19).  
 
If this is something that sounds interesting to you, please call the church office or 
send me an email. We’ll find a time or two that works for weekly check-ins. You’re 
obviously welcome to do it on your own, but I think it would be fun to be on this 
journey together. 
 
Whether you decide to give this a try or you choose, instead, to take on a different 
spiritual practice, I encourage you to find some way of observing Lent this year. It 
can be powerful to see how a little intentionality can reenergize your faith.  
 
Blessings on the journey! 
Christine 

 

Installation of Rev. Katherine Kupar as Associate Pastor 
February 4th at 4:00pm 

 
Katherine will be installed as Harvey Browne's Associate Pastor on Sunday,  
February 4th at 4pm in the sanctuary with a reception to follow in the foyer.  

This worship service of Mid-Kentucky Presbytery gives thanks to God for Harvey 
Browne Presbyterian Church, Katherine, and the call we all have  

to serve God in the church of Jesus Christ.  
 

Come celebrate this joyful occasion in worship!  
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Ushers: 
 
February 4 
Kelly Burke* 
Joni Burke 
Sarah Bumpas 
Bob Brown 
 
February 4 (4pm) 
Kelly Burke* 
Joni Burke 
Bill Bliven 
Pam Bliven 
 
February 11 
Mike Hunter 
Sarah Jane Hunter 
Jane Doehnert 
Lynn Overstreet 
 
February 18 
Peggy Campbell* 
Meg Buckner 
Lynn Cole 
Marisue Coy 

February 25  
Anne Hughes* 
Sue Garrett 
Tom Frentz 
Tom Osborne 
Diane Osborne 
 
Lay Readers: 
 
February 4 
Bev Hampton 
 
February 11 
Worth DeWees 
 
February 18 
Jim Lewis 
 
February 25 
Jeanne Luhr 

 

PRAYER LIST:  
Beth Brandenburg & family on the death of her moth-
er Ella Mae Newman; Rick McClain and his mother 
Barbara; Martha Scott; Alice Dzenitis and family on 
the death of Andy Dzenitis; Tim Miller; Carol Tinkle; 
Jamie Holt on the death of his sister, Barbara Slone; 
Ray Grant; Lance Christell; Woody Mull; Katherine 
Pregliasco Quigley, daughter of Dee Pregliasco; Pat 
Lewis, mother of Kathy Williams; Al Earley; Jim and 
Kitty Boswell; Anne Wade; Lois Allen; Donna Dues 
friend of Lynn Cole; Cyndi Lee Johnson, daughter of 
Marilee Phillips; Max Schuester, friend of Eric Hi-
lyerd; Michael Smith, friends of Robert Rennie & 
Katie Kleinkopf; Peggy Mastropaolo; Patty Van-
Cleave, friend of the Boswells; Pam Douglas & Aus-
tin Burge, Friends of Diane Osborne; Norman Spratt; 
Diana, daughter of Skip & Edith Light  
 
MISSION CO-WORKERS: 
Betsey & Eric Moe, Tyler, Rochelle & Mphatso Holm, 
Jeff & Christie Boyd, Dr.   Larry and Inge Sthreshley 
 
PRESBYTERIAN CHAPLAINS: 
Jenny Edlin, Marie Ellis, Annica Gage, Jennifer Gin-
gerich, Amy Helwig, Robin Hogle, Jim Martin, Donna 
Melloan, Gina Meester, Cynthia Miske, Kate Pyle, Caro-
line Wood, Jessica Gibo, and Erin Veliquette  

HB Prayer List 

* Head Usher 

February Birthdays! 

Wilma Bennett 
Don Grover 
Sidney Marcum 
Barbara Welch 
Gabe Wood 
Joey Budd 
Karen Blinn 
Robbie Krausen 
Bob Pumpelly 
Steve Coy 
Talley Clardy 
Noah Whittle 
Mark Wood 
Carly Rae Lyle 

Laura McMinn 
Brad Zuber 
Joan Spratt 
Fred Wunderlich 
True Newlon 
Carol Tinkle 
Sarah Bumpas 
Doug Earley 
Karen Overpeck 
Scott Doelling 
Chris Rabeneck 
Robert Rennie 
Beth Brandenburg 
Brynn Gordon 

Bob Brown 
Hope Doelling
Jennifer Hoert 
Larry Brandenburg 
Worth DeWees 

Sunday Worship Schedules 

 Each year, Ash Wednesday  begins the season of 
Lent. In medieval times, Ash Wednesday became the 
occasion for new believers to enroll in the catechu-
menate, a period of preparation for baptism at Easter 
(Book of Common Worship). For many, it  remains a 
day when people set out with spiritual disciples which 
they will carry through the season of Lent. 
 

Ash Wednesday Service 
February 14, 2023 

 
Dinner at 5:00pm 

Worship at 6:00pm in the sanctuary 
(no children choirs or handbell rehearsal) 

Chancel Choir Rehearsal at 7:00 

Ash Wednesday 

On Friday, February 9 the youth will raise funds by offering babysitting at the church so busy parents can go out 
for a Valentine's date! Babysitting will be provided as needed from 5:30-9:30 pm. Donations for this valuable 
service may be made by cash, check, or Zelle to youth@hbpres.net. Spaces are limited, so RSVP to Renata or by 
filling out this Google form as soon as possible. https://forms.gle/iinmrWJEEpi9dd4m7 

Youth Babysitting Fundraiser 

Kids, Youth & Family Activities 
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· 0-3 in Nursery  
· 4’s-2nd in Room 212  
· Grades 3-5 in Room 206  

· Youth Class (6th—12th grade) Meet in the Loft.  
 

*Please initial the clipboards and ensure we have your 
contact information when you drop your child off for 

Sunday School—Children & Youth Classes 

February 3, 10 AM - Kentucky Science Center Family Outing 
February 4, 4:00-5:30 - HBYouth Group at HB Pres 
February 9, 5:30-9:30 PM - Youth Fundraiser: Parents Night Out 
February 11, 4:00-5:30 PM - HBTweens at HB Pres 
February 18, 4:00-5:30 - HBYouth Group at HB Pres 
February 25, 4:00-5:30 - HBYouth Group at HB Pres 
February 25, 4:00-5:30 PM - HBTweens at HB Pres 

HBKids, HBYouth & HBTweens 

Kids, Youth & Family Activities 

Sunday Breakfast is offered each week in Eline Hall from 9:00—9:30 followed by classes 

All are invited to join our small group discussions as we continue to learn and support one another in this life 
long journey of putting faith and love into action.  PCUSA’s Follow Me curriculum guides us as we explore 
faith practices and dive into the essence of what makes us Christian.  Please join us on Sunday mornings at 
9:30 in the Harvey Browne Living Room.  Currently, we are studying, Live in Community.  Beginning Febru-
ary 18, we will begin a 6 weeks Lenten Study, Love God, Neighbor, Enemy.   

Sharing Our Journey 

Season of Lent 

          February 14 marks the start of the season of Lent 
with Ash Wednesday. This year, we will be focusing 
on how much of Jesus’ ministry was spent on the 
road and how his ministry was one of movement. 
Thinking of the theme of journey, we will consider 
how our faith and ministry can be deepened by this 
model of journey. What particular parts of Jesus’ life 
on the road can we learn from? Who did he encounter 
along the way? How does that sense of being a so-
journer contribute to what he teaches us about hospi-
tality, vulnerability and welcome? How can we, who 
often find ourselves rooted to a particular place, in-
corporate spiritual practices to enrich our sense of 
journey and sojourning in our own lives? We hope 
this will provide a meaningful lens for your Lenten 
season. 
 
              

Bible in 90 Days 

        Ever had the goal of 
reading the Bible, but felt 
daunted by the idea? This 
Lent and Easter season, 
let’s make it our goal – 
both as individuals and as 
a community. We have a 
reading schedule we will share to guide us through. 
Readings are designed to take 40-60 minutes each 
day. Once a week, participants will gather in groups 
to discuss how the reading is going, what’s challeng-
ing them, and what they are learning. Zoom options 
can be available for those who would rather attend 
online. 
          Please let us know if you are interested in 
learning more! Email Christine (christine@hbpres.net) 
or call the church office.  
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Wednesday Nights @ Harvey Browne! 

Wednesday Night Dinners 

Join us for dinner & programs most Wednesday’s from now through May. Dinner is catered by Kingsley 
Meats & Catering, one of Louisville's most popular catering companies. Kingsley provides an entree, two 
sides, and a vegetarian entree. HB volunteers provide salad, desserts, and drinks.  
 
We are asking for a suggested donation of $8 for adults and $5 for children, with a family cap at $25. But 
as with last year—please do not let the cost keep you from attending! We accept payments via cash, check 
or through Zelle (Wednesday@hbpres.net).  

The Nursery is provided for children preschool and under  
from 6:00—7:00 on Wednesday nights. 

February 7: Chicken and Sausage 
Jambalaya, Green Beans, 
Coleslaw,  Tossed Green Salad, 
Various Desserts. Vegetarian 
Entrée: Veggie Jambalaya 
 
February 14 (Ash Wednesday): 
Vegetable Beef Soup, Green 

Salad, Rolls, Various Desserts. 
Vegetarian Entrée:  Vegetable 
Soup 
 
February 21: Roast Pork Loin, 
Broccoli, Buttered New Potatoes, 
Green Salad, Rolls, Various 
Desserts. Vegetarian Entrée: 

Baked Ziti 
 
February 28: Scrambled Eggs, 
Bacon, Pancakes, Fruit Salad 
 
 
 
 

Easter Breads 

In many parts of the world Easter is the most joyously celebrated of all Christian holidays. Since the early 
days of Christianity, bread has marked the beginning of the splendid feast of Easter. Harvey Browne has its 
own decades old Easter Bread tradition.  Following an intergenerational Lenten event, about 40 years ago, 
showcasing Easter Breads from around the world, Ginny Copenhefer and Nancy Pollock served breads to 
the Sunrise Service participants. Quickly the word spread and the whole congregation wanted to taste the 
many different breads. Using recipes from Bon Appetite magazines, many Harvey Browne bakers got busy 
and baked a variety of breads. Children across the years have made pretzels and adults have challenged 
themselves to try complicated yeast breads. Presbyterian Women organized and plated and decorated the 
event. From its small start, Easter Breads has grown to fill Emory Hall, and is now offered prior to the 
10:30 Easter Worship Service. Members enjoy greeting old friends and meeting visiting relatives.  Men, 
women and children are invited to provide the breads and eat the breads. Perhaps it could become a new 
family tradition to bake bread together.  
 
From the 1996 Harvey Browne Easter Breads pamphlet:   
 

There is such beauty in bread:  
Beauty of sun and soil, 
Beauty of patient toil; 
Wind and rain have caressed it 
Christ often blessed it. 
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Presbyterian Women 

Tuesday, February 13 - HB Presbyterian women meet for fellowship and 
Bible study. This month’s lesson looks at Acts 3:1-10, a story of Jesus 
healing a person with a disability. The main idea – God calls us to affirm 
that each person is a child of God who should be treated with dignity and 
equity. Please join our fellowship as we learn together and encourage one 
another in our faith journey. 
 

Circle A - Eline Hall @ 10:30AM; Ruth Circle Living Room @ 
10:30 AM; Miriam Circle – Room 209 @ 11:30 AM; Hope Circle 
– Living Room @ 6 PM.   
 

Save the date – March 16. Women from Mid-KY Presbytery will meet @ 
Beulah Presbyterian for the Annual Spring Gathering. Registration begins 
at 9:15.  Program begins at 10:00 AM. More information to come the 
March Newsletter. 

HB’s 2023 Cabbage Patch Christmas Basket Mission Project 

Last year, following worship on Sunday, De-
cember 17, Harvey Browne volunteers deliv-
ered gifts of clothing, toys, necessities, and 
grocery items to ten families served by Louis-
ville’s Cabbage Patch Settlement House. 
 
That day’s pre-Christmas deliveries to these 
families was the culmination of months of 
planning and tremendous volunteer and finan-
cial support from our congregation.  
 

Harvey Browne members filled the 97 available volunteer slots required to bring about this annual mission 
of caring to those in our community who are struggling financially. We’re grateful for the help of all our 
volunteers, including a number of whom took on more than one of those 97 volunteer jobs. 
 
Because of the generosity of our HB congregation, even after providing the money designated for the 
Christmas Baskets for the 10 Cabbage Patch families, we were able to provide $2,000 for the Cabbage 
Patch Christmas Partner program. Additionally, HB Church’s grocery cart has also provided The Cabbage 
Patch Settlement House extra items for their winter pantry. Finally, we are also pleased to be able to buy 
backpacks for this year’s Cabbage Patch Back to School program.   
 

Mission and Outreach 
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Pastor’s Book Club is back this February! We will be reading The Universal Christ by Richard Rohr. We’ll 
meet on February 25th at 4:00 to discuss the book together.  

Pastor’s Book Club Returns! 

Harvey Browne Book Clubs 

Everyone is welcome whether you have read the book or not. If you buy your book at 
Carmichael's and mention Bookanalia or Booktalk at Harvey Browne, you will receive 20% off. 

Bookanalia  
 

Bookanalia will meet after 
Weds Night Dinner 
on February 21. Veda Pend-
leton will lead us in 
a discussion of  Take My 
Hand by Dolen Perkins-
Valdez. Described in The 
Washington Post’s review as 
a jewel of a book, this histor-
ical fiction takes the facts 
involved in the real 1970’s 
court case Relf v. Wein-
berger (a case against the 
former U.S. Department of 

Health, Education and Welfare after it failed to pro-
tect thousands of poor, Black and mentally chal-
lenged girls and women from surgical sterilization 
without their consent) and asks how it could have 
happened. Award-winning and thought-provoking, 
this is sure to be a powerful read and discussion. 
Join us in the Session Room or on Zoom. 

Booktalk 
 

Booktalk for Tuesday, 
February 27 at 11:20 on 
Zoom and in the living 
room will be Travels With 
George: In Search of 
Washington and His Lega-
cy by Nathaniel Philbrick. 
Washington really did stay 
at all those places  on the 
east coast that say 
"Washington slept here." 
Philbrick takes us with him 
on a journey that tells how 
and why. Grab a sandwich 
and a drink and join us as 
we go with him. All 
are welcome 

The Grocery Cart for February is for Portland 
Presbyterian Church. 
 
The supplies they are asking for this year are 
as follows 
 

· Men's warm socks 
· Men, Women, & Children:  

* Jackets/Coats 
* Winter hats 
* Gloves 
* Sweaters 
* Long underwear 
* Any other warm clothing 

February Grocery Cart HBUniversity 

Tim Cargal will continue his “Megilloth: the 
‘Festival Scrolls’ of the Jewish Bible” class 
through February 11. Each week Tim explores one 
of the “five scrolls” to consider how reading scrip-
ture within specific contexts shapes our under-
standing of scripture.  
 
Starting on February 18, Sue Garrett, Professor of 
New Testament at Louisville Presbyterian Theo-
logical Seminary will lead a class on the Biblical 
Roots of Abolition.   
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Save the date 
 
Sunday, March 3rd the youth will host 
an All Church Trivia Night from 4:00-

5:30pm in Emory Hall.  
 

More information to follow!  

All Church Event 

In 1990, Souper Bowl of Caring began with a simple prayer from a single youth group:  
 
“Lord, even as we enjoy the Super Bowl football game, help us be mind-
ful of those without a bowl of soup to eat.” 
 
Since then, more than $170 million has been generated for local charities 
across the country through Souper Bowl of Caring. It has become a powerful 
movement that transforms the time around the Big Game into the nation’s 
largest celebration of giving and caring for those in need.  
 
Through this mission, people learn they can make a positive difference in the world as they collect food, raise 
money and serve at hunger-relief charities and show caring and compassion in local communities across the 
country.  
 
Share in God’s love for our neighbors in need and give generously on Souper Bowl Sunday. All of the dona-
tions  collected will go directly to our Tackle Hunger Charity of Choice: St. Matthews Area Ministries. To 
learn more, visit: TackleHunger.org 
 
The youth group will be collecting offerings of soup cans and monetary donations for St. Matthews Area Min-
istries ("St. Mams") on Super Bowl Sunday, February 11. Come prepared to be generous. When we support 
our young people in their efforts to care for our neighbors, we all win big! 
 
 

Souper Bowl of Caring 
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The Trustees of the Harvey Browne Foundation have published a new brochure 
providing you with a description of the endowment funds, an explanation of the 
types of gifts which can be made, and the process by which you can contribute.  
Please look for the brochure in your pew the next time you are in church.  And if 
you don’t find one, find a Trustee and we’ll get you a copy. 
 
The Trustees oversee the endowment which is comprised of thirteen individual 
funds.  These funds provide support for many different areas of our church: 
General Operations and Property, Music and Worship, Christian Education, 
Deacons, Pastor’s Benevolence, and Outreach and Mission.  The assets are held 
in two investments (T. Rowe Price Capital Appreciation mutual fund and a term 
note with the Presbyterian Investment & Loan Program) and the total amount is 
divided amongst the various funds based on the percentage of the original 
contribution.  Each year, the Trustees authorize a distribution from the 
endowment based on the request of the Session.  The majority of the annual 
distribution is allocated to general operations (~60%), with the remainder going 
to support our building needs (~10%) and designated ministries in accordance 
with the specific requirements of the applicable fund. 
 
Gifts to the Harvey Browne Foundation Endowment Funds can be made from 
bequests, 401K/IRA, stock, life insurance proceeds, real property, cash, and 
matching gifts from an employer.  Each donor has the opportunity to select one 
of the funds which most closely aligns with your desired support.  If you have a 
more specific ministry you wish to support, with a gift of at least $25,000, a new 
fund may be created.  The Trustees and the church office can work with you on 
selecting the appropriate fund or the creation of a new fund.  A contribution to 
any of the endowment funds ensures the future ministries of Harvey Browne. 
 
Beyond maintaining the endowment, the Trustees are also tasked with sharing information with the 
congregation about the workings of the funds.  We hope to continue this through monthly articles in the 
newsletter.  But please contact a Trustee if you have questions (and it might just provide us with the topic for 
next month). 
 

 
 

Brian Pollock George Creznic Lance Christell 

Leslie Whitehouse Sara Sutphin Dee Pregliasco 

New to the Pew from the Trustees 
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Jean Wolph recently retired after 20 years as the statewide director of the Kentucky 
Writing Project and nearly 25 years directing the Louisville Writing Project at the 
University of Louisville. She has co-authored three professional books and has a 
fourth coming out in March, Mentor Texts That Spark Writing.  She will be sharing 
stories that will jog our memories and help us record our own stories to preserve our 
traditions & most memorable moments, honoring the memories of those who have 
helped shape our lives. Jean is a member of Harvey Browne and Moderator of the 
Louisville Presbyterian Furlough Home Board. 

 

WHO:   
Anyone who would like 
to be inspired to record 
and write their own—or 
someone else’s—stories. 
Individuals are especially encour-
aged to attend to receive support in 
writing the stories of elder family 

members. 
 

WHEN:   
Five consecutive weeks              

11 am-12:30 pm 
February 27: Opening Ses-

sion, In-person or Zoom 
(light lunch provided) 

March 5: In-person or Zoom 
(snacks provided) 

March 12: Zoom only 
March 19: Zoom only 
March 26: In-person or Zoom 

(snacks provided) 
 

WHERE:   
Harvey Browne Church 

311 Browns Lane 
Louisville, KY 40207 

502-896-1791 
 

    If Joining by Zoom: 
https://bit.ly/41VbAkG 
 
WHAT TO BRING:   

Notebook & pen 
Snack to share, if you 

can, on 3-5 or 3-26 
 

HOW: 
For registration             

information, contact 
jcwolph@gmail.com 

 

The Presbytery’s  
2024 Learning Series 
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Winter provides the perfect time to explore more indoor projects and 
create artwork in our preschool and kindergarten classrooms.    
 
Creating artwork gives children an opportunity to use their imagination 
and to link their learning from books we've read and themes we've been 
studying.   
 
Creating artwork also helps children practice important fine motor 
skills that build strength.  Building fine motor skills in preschool helps 
children prepare for more writing and fine motor manipulation like but-
toning coats, zipping pants, writing, and manipulating small objects on 
their own!   
 
We cut, glue, paint, lace, draw, sculpt, and write to build strength in our 
fingers and hands...and we produce beautiful artwork while we're play-
ing and creating!   
 
We are always working towards gaining independence in a fun, devel-
opmental way.   

Preschool Winter Wonders! 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   
 

 1 
9:00-
HBQuilters
(209) 

2 
 

3 
10:00-
Kentucky Sci-
ence Center 
Family Outing 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Emory 
Hall) 
 

4 
^Sunday Morning 
(Sanctuary) 
Yoga- Cancelled 
4:00-Installation of 
Rev. Katherine Kupar 
5:00-Reception  

5 
9:00-Harvey’s            
Helpers 
11:00-Tai Chi 
(Eline) 
5:30- YMCA 
Basketball
(Emory Hall) 
8:15-Mens Group 
(Session) 

6 
9:45-Staff Mtg (Session) 
4:30– St. Matthews Basketnall 
(Emory Hall) 
5:30- YMCA Basketball
(Emory Hall) 
7:00-Session Meeting 
(Session+) 

7 
10:00– 5,000 Steps 
(Eline Hall) 
1:00-Midday Pray-
ers* 
◊Wednesday Night  
 

8 
 

9 
5:30– Par-
ents Night 
Out (Emory 
Hall) 
10:00-Climb 
NULU 
Sleepover 

10 
9:00- Men’s 
Prayer Break-
fast(209) 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Emory 
Hall) 

11 
^Sunday Morning 
(Sanctuary) 
11:30–  Called Ses-
sion Meeting (Session)    
11:45–  Response 
Team Meeting (209)    
4:00-HBTweens
(Gym) 
 
No HBYouth Group 

12 
9:00-Harvey’s            
Helpers 
11:00-Tai Chi 
(Eline) 
5:30- YMCA 
Basketball
(Emory Hall) 

13 
9:45-Staff Mtg (Session Rm.) 
10:30– Circle A (Eline) Circle 
Ruth (Living Rm)  
11:30– Circle Miriam (209)  
4:30– St. Matthews Basketnall 
(Emory Hall) 
5:30- YMCA Basketball
(Emory Hall) 
6:00– Circle Hope (Living Rm) 
6:30– Personnel Committee 
Meeting+ (208) 
6:30– Girl Scouts (Eline) 

14 
10:00– 5,000 Steps 
(Eline Hall) 
1:00-Midday Pray-
ers* 
5:00- Wednesday 
Night Dinner 
6:00– Ash Wednes-
day Service 
(Sanctuary) 
7:00– Chancel Choir 
Rehearsal 
(Sanctuary) 
 

15 
9:00-
HBQuilters
(209) 
7:00-
Christian 
Education 
Committee 
Meeting(209) 
 
 

16 17 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Emory 
Hall) 
 

18 
^Sunday Morning 
11:30–  Issues Forum 
(Emory Hall)    

19 
9:00-Harvey’s            
Helpers 
11:00-Tai Chi 
(Eline) 
11:00-Property 
Committee Meet-
ing (Session) 
2:00-Worship 
and Music Com-
mittee Meeting 
(Session) 
5:30- YMCA 
Basketball
(Emory Hall) 
7:00-Outreach 
Committee* 
8:15-Mens Group 
(Session) 

20 
9:45-Staff Mtg (Session) 
2:00-Congregational Life 
Meeting (Living Rm) 
4:30– St. Matthews Basketnall 
(Emory Hall) 
5:30- YMCA Basketball
(Emory Hall) 

21 
10:00– 5,000 Steps 
(Eline Hall) 
1:00-Midday Pray-
ers* 
◊Wednesday Night 
6:15– Bookanalia+ 
(Session) 
  

22 
 

23 
 

24 
10:00– 5,000 
Steps (Emory 
Hall) 

25 
^Sunday Morning 
(Sanctuary) 
11:30–  Annual Con-
gregational Meeting 
(Sanctuary)    
4:00-HBTweensGym) 
4:00-Pastor’s Book 
Club(208) 

26 
9:00-Harvey’s            
Helpers 
11:00-Tai Chi 
(Eline) 

27 
9:45-Staff Mtg (Session) 
11:00– Presbyterian Homes 
Event (Eline Hall) 
11:30– Booktalk+ (Living Rm) 
6:30– Girl Scouts (Eline) 
7:00– Welcome Committee 
Meeting (Session) 

28 
10:00– 5,000 Steps 
(Eline Hall) 
1:00-Midday Pray-
ers* 
4:00-PW Coord.  
Meeting (Session) 
◊Wednesday Night  

29 
9:00-
HBQuilters
(209) 

  

^Every Sunday Morning  
  9:00 - Breakfast 
  9:30 - Choir Rehearsal  
  9:30 - Sunday School ALL    
             Ages+ 
10:30 - Worship+  
  1:00 - Pickle Ball (Emory) 
  4:00 - Yoga at HB (Session)  
  4:00 - HBYouth Group(Loft) 

* - Via Zoom/Online  

+ - In person AND via Zoom 

◊Every Wednesday Night  
  5:15 - Dinner 
  6:00 - Children & Youth  
             Activities 
  6:00 - Handbells in Sanctuary 
  6:15 - Adult Bible Study 
  6:30 - Boy Scout Troop 315 
  6:30 - HBYouth Study Hall in    
             Youth Center 
  7:00 - Chancel Choir Rehearsal  

Contact the church office  

for links to Zoom.  
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Harvey Browne Memorial 
Presbyterian Church 
311 Browns Lane 
Louisville, KY 40207 

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

HBPres Website:  www.hbpres.net   |               YouTube: HBPres  |             Facebook:  www.facebook.com/hbpres 

Pastor and Staff Contact Information 

Rev. Christine Coy Fohr, Pastor                                                                             christine@hbpres.net 
Rev. Katherine Kupar, Associate Pastor                                                                                                                                                                          katherine@hbpres.net 
Rev. Jim Hubert, Co-Parish Associate for Pastoral Care                                             jim@hbpres.net 
Kristy Hubert, Co-Parish Associate for Pastoral Care                                             kristy@hbpres.net  
Renata DeWees, Director of Youth Ministries                                                        Renata@hbpres.net 
Larry D. Brandenburg, Minister of Music                                                       ldblouisville@yahoo.com 
Timothy L. Baker, Organist/Assistant Director of Music                                kewlpipes2@gmail.com 
Beth Brandenburg, Director Children’s Choir                                     bethbrandenburg12@yahoo.com  
Carl Enoch, Sign Language Interpreter                                                            carlenoch48@gmail.com 
Amy Squires, Preschool Director                                (895-2577) harveybrownepreschool@gmail.com 
Julie Rousseau, Nursery & Parents’ Day Out Director                          Ext. 119, jrousseau@hbpres.net 
Cheryl Granger, Church Administrator                                         Ext. 104, cherylgranger@hbpres.net 
Tim Miller, Building Manager                                                                  Ext. 106, tmillerhb@hbpres.net 
Grace Graves, Admin. Assistant                                                         Ext. 100, gracegraves@hbpres.net 
Erin Brashear, Asst. Building Manager                                                            ebrashearhbp@gmail.com 

  
Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9ʧ00 AM - 5ʧ00 PM  

Church Office Phone: (502) 896-1791   
After-hours pastoral emergency number: (502) 208-8472 

Harvey Browne Weekday Preschool: (502) 895-2577 


